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The Following Message was Submitted to Public Comments: 
 

Contact Name: Charles Partridge 
Contact Email: 
Contact Phone #: 
Address: 

 
Just want to make a general comment. My wife and I moved to St. George in July 2023 and absolutely love the city and 
people. We do have one concern though. In the months we have resided here we have not seen one traffic stop even 
though in our observations it is what we would call a target rich environment!!! Speeding, running of red lights, reckless 
driving and display of speed are frightening to say the least. What is wrong with being known as a "speed trap"? We 
would welcome that if it meant that incidents like the one that occurred at Bluff Street did not occur again. We never felt as 
insecure on the streets of our previous home as we do here. Possibly the one and only complaint we may have. Please 
consider enhanced enforcement of traffic laws in a nd around our neighborhoods. Thank You 
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